
NOTICE 
BEGINNING ON DECEMBER 1ST, 2019, A PRELIMINARY EROSION 
AND SEDIMENT CONTROL INSPECTION WILL BE REQUIRED PRIOR 
TO THE RELEASE OF ANY BUILDING PERMIT FOR ALL NEW HOME 
CONSTRUCTION. 
 

BUILDERS MAY BEGIN CLEARING THE SITE AND INSTALLING E&S 
CONTROLS ONCE THE AGREEMENT-IN-LIEU-OF FORM HAS BEEN 
SUBMITTED AND AUTHORIZATION TO COMMENCE HAS BEEN 
ISSUED BY PUBLIC WORKS. 

 

THE REQUIRED PRELIMINARY E&S INSPECTION MAY BE 
SCHEDULED ONCE THE PERIMETER E&S CONTROLS HAVE BEEN 
INSTALLED.  CONTACT BUILDING INSPECTIONS TO SCHEDULE 
THIS INSPECTION.  

 

BUILDING PERMITS FOR NEW HOME CONSTRUCTION WILL NOT 
BE ISSUED UNTIL ALL E&S CONTROLS HAVE BEEN PROPERLY 
INSTALLED AND INSPECTED BY PUBLIC WORKS STAFF. 

 

PLEASE CONTACT KAREN ORNDORFF AT 540-665-5643 WITH 
QUESTIONS. 


